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Turkey and the European Union Firat
Cengiz 2013-12-04 In recent years,
Turkey has become an ever more
important actor on the international
stage. However, Turkey-EU relations
still remain in a state of flux. The
EU and Turkey seem to have moved
apart in their political aspirations
after Turkey’s EU accession talks
faced a stalemate over the Republic
of Cyprus’ EU accession as a divided
island. Likewise, both Turkey and the
EU have recently faced new sociopolitical realities, such as the
Eurozone crisis, the Arab Spring and
the Turkish government’s shifting
foreign policy towards the Middle
East region. Such developments have
rendered EU membership potentially a
less desirable prospect for an
increasingly self-confident Turkey.
In light of these recent events, this
book explores the evolving challenges
and opportunities facing the more
than 50-year old Turkey-EU
relationship. This volume focuses
particularly on the role of the
Cyprus issue, the potential for

closer Turkey-EU cooperation in the
aftermath of the Arab Spring, the
impact on Turkish citizens and
politics, as well as the concept of
Europeanization, especially in
relation to Turkey’s democratic
reform process. In drawing together
perspectives from the disciplines of
international relations, political
science and law, this book offers a
unique, interdisciplinary outlook
towards the changing role of Europe
in Turkey’s political discourse. This
book will be of interest to
researchers and students of Turkey-EU
relations, EU external relations Law,
Europeanization and Turkish and
Middle Eastern politics.
Maastricht and Beyond Andrew Duff
2002-09-11 Maastricht and Beyond is a
critical assessment of the European
Union brought into being by the
Treaty of Maastricht. A team of
experts provide a clear and thorough
appraisal of the main provisions of
the Treaty - including the three
pillared structure of Economic and
Monetary Union, common foreign and
security policy and home affairs and
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justice - showing how these elements
will change the function and
eventually the character of the
European Union. The book draws
conclusions from the Maastricht
process for the next reform of the
Union in 1996, and it examines the
practicalities of achieving a fullyfledged federal democracy, making
proposals for a constitutional
settlement. Maastricht and Beyond
will appeal to both informed
generalists and to students and
scholars who want a fresh approach to
the stale arguments over Maastricht,
who seek enlightenment over what the
Treaty is for and who have the
curiosity to look forward to 1996 and
beyond.
Assemblée Nationale, Bundestag and
the European Union Anja Thomas
2019-09-27 Die gestiegene Bedeutung
nationaler Parlamente ist auch
Ausdruck der Differenzierungsprozesse
in der EU. Habermas' Erwartungen
eines größeren Konsenses über
politische Normen für gemeinsame
Entscheidungen scheinen aktuell
widerlegt zu werden. In ihrem auf
einer preisgekrönten Dissertation
aufbauenden Buch legt Anja Thomas
einen wichtigen theoretischen und
empirischen Beitrag zum Verständnis
der soziologischen Ursachen dieser
Entwicklung vor. Ihre Analyse der
parlamentarischen Prozesse in EUAngelegenheiten in der Assemblée
nationale und im Bundestag seit 1979
zeigt ein paradoxales Phänomen auf:
vermehrte EU-Erfahrung führt zu einer
gesteigerten Bedeutung von nationalen
Institutionen für den Diskurs von
Parlamentariern zur Rolle der
Parlamente in der EU. Gestützt auf
sozialtheoretische Ansätze,
insbesondere den Institutionalismus
Max Webers, präsentiert die Autorin
hierfür einen neuen theoretischen
Erklärungsansatz. Diese Arbeit wurde
mit dem Pflimlin-Preis 2017 (Prix
Pflimlin) als herausragende

Dissertationen ausgezeichnet.
The European Union Simona Piattoni
2015-07-16 This book seeks to answer
the question 'Which institutional
architecture for which kind of
democracy for the EU?' by bringing
two important recent debates
together- the institutional analysis
of the Union and its democratic
assessment. The book examines a
series of institutional architectures
in light of the democratic quality of
the processes and decisions generated
by them. The discussion of these
various institutional architectures
is preceded by an analysis of the
democratic values and principles
according to which institutional
architectures and governance
structures should be assessed. The
first part of the volume starts from
key democratic principles and
indicates which institutional
architectures are most likely to
embody them. The second part is
dedicated to those institutional
architectures that best describe the
current state of the European Union
and its likely future development,
particularly given the impact of the
current economic crisis. The
fundamental belief that animates this
volume is that it is only by paying
attention to the democratic
legitimacy of the Union that the
process of European integration may
hope to be sustainable, particularly
in the face of the difficult economic
crisis that the members of the Euroarea and the Union in general are
experiencing.
Rethinking Public Relations Kevin
Moloney 2006-04-18 All PR, whether
for charities or arms manufacturers,
is weak propaganda. Though it has its
undeniable benefits (it grabs
attention and helps circulate more
information), it also has costs (such
as selective messaging). This
extensively revised edition of a
classic text fully investigates PR,
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updating and expanding earlier
arguments and building upon the
successful first edition with new
thoughts, data and evidence. Thoughtprovoking and stimulating, Rethinking
Public Relations 2nd Edition
challenges conventional PR wisdom. It
develops the accepted thinking on the
most important question facing PR its relationship with democracy - and
finds a balance of advantages and
disadvantages which leave a residue
of concern. It tackles topical issues
such as: PR as a form of propaganda
which flourishes in a democracy the
connections between PR and journalism
the media, promotions culture and
persuasion. Designed to appeal to
final year undergraduates,
postgraduates and researchers
studying public relations, media and
communications studies, this book
explores the most important
relationship PR has – the connection
with democracy – and asks what
benefits or costs it brings to
politics, markets and the media.
Diversity and Contestations over
Nationalism in Europe and Canada John
Erik Fossum 2018-03-27 This edited
collection considers how
transformations in contemporary
societies have raised questions
surrounding our sense of community
and belonging, alongside our
management of increased diversity.
Diversity and Contestations over
Nationalism in Europe and Canada
includes contributions that consider
the rise in regional nationalism and
a greater willingness to recognise
that many states are multinational.
It critically explores the effects of
altered patterns of immigration and
emigration, including whether they
give rise to (or re-invigorate)
transnational or border-crossing
forms of nationalism. The book also
identifies the patterns of national
transformation, especially in Europe,
which we see coupled with significant

nationalist reactions by populists as
well as extreme right-wing movements
and parties. This multidisciplinary
collection of works will be a useful
resource forresearchers and students
of political sociology in Europe and
Canada, particularly within the
contexts of immigration,
multiculturalism and globalization.
Democracy and Political Culture in
Eastern Europe Hans-Dieter Klingemann
2006-11-22 What is the relationship
between democracy and political
culture in countries undergoing major
systemic change? Have subjective
political orientations of citizens
been important in shaping the
development of democracy in central
and eastern Europe after the fall of
communism? These core questions are
tackled by an impressive range of
twenty political scientists, sixteen
of which are based in the central and
eastern European countries covered in
this essential new book. Their
analyses draw on a unique set of data
collected and processed by the
contributors to this volume within
the framework of the World Values
Survey project. This data enables
these authors to establish
similarities and differences in
support of democracy between a large
number of countries with different
cultural and structural conditions as
well as historical legacies. The
macro-level findings of the book tend
to support the proposition that
support of democracy declines the
further east one goes. In contrast,
micro-level relationships have been
found to be astonishingly similar.
For example, support of democracy is
always positively related to higher
levels of education – no matter where
an individual citizen happens to
live. This new book builds a clear
understanding of what makes
democracies strong and resistant to
autocratic temptation.
The European Mainstream and the
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Populist Radical Right Pontus Odmalm
2017-03-31 Are populist radical right
(PRR) parties the only alternatives
for voters seeking restrictive and
assimilationist outcomes? Or is a
mainstream choice available? Popular
opinion and social media commentaries
often criticize mainstream parties
for facing in the same liberal and
multicultural direction. Literature
on parties and elections equally
suggests a convergence of policy
positions and the disappearance of
any significant differences between
parties. This edited volume is an
attempt to challenge such perceptions
and conclusions. By systematically
coding manifestos for seventeen
mainstream and six PRR parties in
Western Europe, the book explores
positional differences between
mainstream and niche contenders over
three key elections between 2002 and
2015. The findings indicate more
choice than initially expected, but
these restrictive and assimilationist
options are usually in close
proximity to each other and typically
less intense than those of the PRR.
This can help explain the continuous
growth of the PRR despite the
presence of a mainstream alternative.
Yet party system dynamics also
matter. Contributing authors thus
investigate a number of arguments in
the precarious relationship between
mainstream parties, the electorate
and the PRR, as well as between
different mainstream parties.
Rethinking 'democratic Backsliding'
in Central and Eastern Europe Taylor
& Francis Group 2020-12-18 This book
seeks to inject fresh thinking into
the debate on democratic
deterioration in Central and Eastern
Europe (CEE), viewing 'democratic
backsliding' through the prism of a
range of cases beyond Hungary and
Poland, to redress the imbalance in
current scholarship. Over the past
decade a consensus has emerged that

democracy in CEE is sharply
deteriorating, perhaps even
'backsliding' into new forms of
authoritarianism. Debate has,
however, so far focused
disproportionately on the two most
dramatic and surprising cases:
Hungary and Poland. This book
reflects on the 'backsliding' debate
through the experience of CEE
countries such as the Czech Republic,
Bulgaria, Latvia, and Estonia; as
well as neighbouring post-communist
regions such as the Western Balkans
and former Soviet Union (cases such
as Moldova and Ukraine), whose
patterns of failing or partial
democratisation may be newly
instructive for analysing the
development of CEE. Contributors
present less frequently considered
perspectives on 'democratic
backsliding' in the CEE region, such
as the role of oligarchisation and
wealth concentration; the potential
of ethnographical approaches to
democracy evaluation; the trade-offs
between democratic quality and
democratic stability; and the longterm interplay between social
movements, state-building, and
democratisation. This book was
originally published as a special
issue of East European Politics.
The Routledge Handbook of Gender in
Central-Eastern Europe and Eurasia
Katalin Fábián 2021 This Handbook is
the key reference for contemporary
historical and political approaches
to gender in Central-Eastern Europe
and Eurasia. Leading scholars examine
the region's highly diverse politics,
histories, cultures, ethnicities, and
religions, and how these structures
intersect with gender alongside
class, sexuality, coloniality, and
racism. Comprising 51 chapters, the
Handbook is divided into six thematic
parts: Part I Conceptual debates and
methodological differences Part II
Feminist and women's movements
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cooperating and colliding Part III
Constructions of gender in different
ideologies Part IV Lived experiences
of individuals in different regimes
Part V The ambiguous postcommunist
transitions Part VI Postcommunist
policy issues With a focus on
defining debates, the collection
considers how the shared experiences,
especially communism, affect
political forces' organization of
gender through a broad variety of
topics including feminisms, ideology,
violence, independence, regime
transition, and public policy. It is
a foundational collection that will
become invaluable to scholars and
students across a range of
disciplines including Women's,
Gender, and Sexuality Studies and
Central-Eastern European and Eurasian
Studies.
The Reconceptualization of European
Union Citizenship Elspeth Guild
2013-01-09 This book maps out, from a
variety of theoretical standpoints,
the challenges generated by European
integration and EU citizenship for
community membership, belonging and
polity-making beyond the state. It
does so by focusing on three main
issues of relevance for how EU
citizenship has developed and its
capacity to challenge state
sovereignty and authority as the main
loci of creating and delivering
rights and protection. First, it
looks at the relationship between
citizenship of the Union and European
identity and assesses how immigration
and access to nationality in the
Member States impact on the
development of a common European
identity. Secondly, it discusses how
the idea of solidarity interacts with
the boundaries of EU citizenship as
constructed by the entitlement and
capacity of mobile citizens to enjoy
equality and social rights as EU
citizens. Thirdly, the book engages
with issues of EU citizenship and

equality as the building blocks of
the EU project. By engaging with
these themes, this volume provides a
topical and comprehensive account of
the present and future development of
Union citizenship and studies the
collisions between the realisation of
its constructive potential and Member
State autonomy.
Welfare State and Democracy in Crisis
Theodore Pelagidis 2018-02-06 This
title was first published in 2001.
Investigating the consequences of
restrictive austerity policies and
the downsizing of the welfare state
this edited collection reflects on
possible ways out by analyzing
economic developments, social
conflicts, legal forms and the
prevailing directions of economic
policy. According to official
figures, around 9.5 per cent of the
working population of the European
Union is unemployed. Fifteen million
European citizens are officially
looking for work. In other countries
such as the US, the increasing wage
inequality has marginalized large
parts of the population. The
precipitous rise in unemployment
(mainly in Europe) and income
inequality (mainly in the USA) as
well as the weakening of democratic
and welfare institutions in almost
every developed nation have caused
huge social and political problems in
recent years.
Constitutional Law and the EU
Balanced Budget Principle ElenaSimina Tănăsescu 2021-11-30 Exploring
the balanced budget rule as an
economic standard and as a legal
principle, this book explains the
context and content of the balanced
budget rule and presents a critical
appraisal of its impact on legal
systems, political institutions and
social values, and particularly an
evaluation of its
constitutionalization in the European
and national legal systems. Examining
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a range of perspectives on the
balanced budget rule as a legal
principle, a series of chapters
investigate the feasibility and
effectiveness of the balanced budget
rule. The book considers the impact
this may have on the separation of
powers within the state, on
democratic decision-making, on the
European social model and on the
protection of fundamental social
rights within the European Union. It
suggests that this impact goes beyond
the ethical issue of the public debt
considered as a burden placed on
future generations, and beyond
injunctions imposed by international
financial institutions on national
public finances. The transfiguration
of fiscal discipline from an economic
requirement into a legal rule
demanding a balanced budget embodies
a challenge to the political nature
of the budgetary process while
creating the flexibility needed in
order to further fiscal federalism
within the European Union. This book
argues that the balanced budget rule
is nothing more than it has always
been: an instrument for devising
public policies in a rational manner,
a tool for conceiving qualitative
choices regarding the well-being of
citizens.
Imbalance Tobias Schulze-Cleven
2021-03-30 Germany is a central case
for research on comparative political
economy, which has inspired
theorizing on national differences
and historical trajectories. This
book assesses Germany’s political
economy after the end of the "social
democratic" 20th century to rethink
its dominant properties and create
new opportunities for using the
country as a powerful lens into the
evolution of democratic capitalism.
Documenting large-scale changes and
new tensions in the welfare state,
company strategies, interest
intermediation, and macroeconomic

governance, the volume makes the case
for analysing contemporary Germany
through the politics of imbalance
rather than the long-standing
paradigm of institutional stability.
This conceptual reorientation around
inequalities and disparities provides
much-needed traction for clarifying
the causal dynamics that govern
ongoing processes of institutional
recomposition. Delving into the
politics of imbalance, the volume
explicates the systemic properties of
capitalism, multivalent policy
feedback, and the organizational
foundations of creative adjustment as
key vantage points for understanding
new forms of distributional conflict
within and beyond Germany. The
chapters in this book were originally
published as a special issue of
German Politics.
Rethinking the Union of Europe PostCrisis Giandomenico Majone 2014-04-24
Provocative and timely examination of
European integration and the specific
methods that lead to a hazardous
monetary union. Includes a deeper
investigation of the specific crisis
of monetary integration and argues
how integration might be more
effectively achieved with interjurisdictional competition.
Rethinking Social Democracy in
Western Europe Richard Gillespie 1993
First published in 1993. Routledge is
an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an
informa company.
Europe and Asia beyond East and West
Gerard Delanty 2006-10-03 This major
new book tackles key questions on
Europe in the context of shifting
parameters of East and West. The
contributors - sociologists,
anthropologists, philosophers and
historians - show, from a variety of
different perspectives, that the
conventional equation of Europe with
the West must be questioned.
Featuring four thematically organized
chapters, the book looks at: a post-
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Western world Asia in Europe:
encounters in history between Europe
and Asia otherness in Europe and
Asia. Exploring new expressions of
European self-understanding in a way
that challenges recent ideological
notions of the ‘clash of
civilizations’, this outstanding work
draws on recent scholarship that
shows how Europe and Asia were
mutually linked in history and in
contemporary perspective. It argues
that as a result of current
developments and the changing
geopolitical context, both Europe and
Asia have much in common and that it
is possible to speak of cosmopolitan
links rather than clashes. This book
will be of great value to students
and researchers in the fields of
sociology, European politics and
history and cultural theory.
Democracy in the European Union Erik
Oddvar Eriksen 2002-09-11 The
European Union is widely held to
suffer from a democratic deficit, and
this raises a wider question: can
democracy at all be applied to
decision-making bodies beyond the
nation state? Today, the EU is a
highly complex entity undergoing
profound changes. This book asks how
the type of cooperation that the EU
is based on can be explained; what
are the integrative forces in the EU
and how can integration at a supranational level come about? The key
thinkers represented in this volume
stress that in order to understand
integration beyond the nation state,
we need new explanatory categories
associated with deliberation because
a supranational entity as the EU
posesses far weaker and less welldeveloped means of coercion bargaining resources - than do
states. The most appropriate term to
denote this is the notion of
'deliberative supranationalism'. This
pioneering work, headed by major
writers such as Habermas, Schlesinger

and Bellamy, brings a new perspective
to this key issue in contemporary
politics and political theory.
Constituent Power in the European
Union Markus Patberg 2021-01-03 This
book seeks to develop a new approach
to EU legitimacy by reformulating the
classical notion of constituent power
for the context of European
integration and challenging the
conventional theoretical assumptions
regarding the EU's ultimate source of
authority.
Rethinking Democracy and the European
Union Erik Oddvar Eriksen 2013-06-17
While the Lisbon treaty was meant to
clarify the European Union’s role and
political identity, it remains a
challenge for politicians and
decision-makers to define. Rethinking
Democracy and the European Union
looks at both the concept of the EU
as a political system, and analyses
the meaning and status of democracy
in Europe today. This book draws upon
leading scholars and practitioners
from the RECON project
(Reconstituting Democracy in Europe)
to frame and analyse a range of
institutional realms and policy
fields, including
constitutionalisation, representative
developments, gender politics, civil
society and public sphere, identity,
and security and globalisation.
Drawing together these strands, the
book questions whether EU politics
require a new theory of democracy,
and evaluates the relationship
between union and state, and the
possible future of post-national
democracy. Lucid and accessible, this
book is at the forefront of the
intellectual debate over the
character of the EU, presenting
research, theory and analysis on a
critical political issue of our time.
Rethinking Democracy and the European
Union will be of interest to students
and scholars of democracy, European
Union politics and international
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relations.
Rethinking Foreign Policy Fredrik
Bynander 2012-11-26 This edited
volume is a tribute to, and a debate
with, the scholarship of Walter
Carlsnaes and his contribution to the
study of foreign policy in both its
conceptualization and application.
This book probes the theoretical
boundaries of Foreign policy
analysis, and questions orthodox
understandings of the field. It
examines the Agency-Structure debate,
the question of how human decisionmaking affects the norms and
institutions of international
interactions (and vice versa), and
analyses how the study of Foreign
Policy can be applied to the European
Union as a supranational entity
devoid of traditional statehood.
Contributors offer an in-depth
discussion on the intricacies of
studying foreign policy, and provide
new perspectives on the standing of
the EU as a foreign policy entity.
Rethinking Foreign Policy will be of
interest to students and scholars of
International Relations, Foreign
Policy, Global Governance, EU
studies, and the work of Walter
Carlsnaes.
The European Union’s International
Promotion of LGBTI Rights Markus
Thiel 2021-09-01 This book critically
analyzes the European Union’s
promotion of LGBTI rights in the
international arena. Lesbian, Gay,
Bisexual, Transgender, and Intersex
rights are heavily contested across
the globe, with over 70 countries
criminalizing same-sex relations and
at least 10 imposing the death
penalty. The book details how the EU,
based on different member state
positions, attempts to jointly
formulate and implement guidelines
for the external promotion of LGBTI
rights. It also problematizes the
various normative and policy-based
Eurocentric prescriptions to further

these rights. Drawing on an
international political sociology
framework infused with queer
theoretical thought, the author
investigates the apparent normative
tensions emerging from Europe’s
promotion of LGBTI rights as liberal
human rights and the ensuing pushback
by culturally and politically
conservative states. He examines the
compatibility of EU institutional and
member states’ conceptions of LGBTI
rights and the more general question
of the EU’s normative agenda-setting
power on the world stage. He then
explores the external policy areas in
which LGBTI rights promotion is
formulated and diffused – namely in
development and foreign aid, in
enlargement and neighbourhood
policies, and in other international
organizations. In conclusion, the
author suggests viewing the
contention surrounding LGBTI rights
within broader governance contexts,
and thus reimagining rights promotion
in a more holistic manner. This book
will be of great interest to students
and scholars of LGBTI and Human
Rights, European Politics, and
International Relations.
Turkey and European Integration
Nergis Canefe 2004-08-02 This book
examines the important issue of
Turkey's relationship with Europe.
The authors uniquely present the
Turkish view of integration within
the broad context of the debates on
Europeanisation and sovereignty, but
with a specific focus on the internal
debates and issues in Turkey itself.
Key issues considered include
populism, economic policy design,
nationalism, Islam, human rights,
business, public attitudes to
Europeanisation and the position of
the Turkish polity.
Political Representation in the
European Union Sandra Kröger
2014-04-03 In recent years the
financial and economic crisis of
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2008–9 has progressed into an equally
important political and democratic
crisis of the EU. These troubled
times have set the framework to reassess a number of important
questions in regard to representative
democracy in the EU, such as the
normative foundation of political
representation, the institutional
relationship between representatives
and represented, the link between
democracy and representation and new
arenas and actors. This book examines
the diverse avenues through which
different sorts of actors have
expressed their voices during the
Euro crisis and how their various
interests are translated into the
decision-making process. It offers a
state-of- the-art assessment of what
political representation means in
this context as well as a
contribution to the ‘representative
turn’ in democratic theory. The
authors address three key themes: •
The main actors and channels of
political representation in the EU. •
Interlocking levels of representation
in the EU and the way in which
national and supranational
representation works. • How the
European institutional system
represents EU citizens through law
and administration. Focusing on the
importance of representation in the
legitimation of democracy, this book
will be of interest to students and
scholars of European Union politics,
European studies, democratic theory,
representation studies, civil society
and transnational democracy.
European Integration and the Problem
of the State Stefan Borg 2015-04-07
This study argues that the practices
of European integration reproduce,
rather than transcend, the practices
of modern statecraft. Therefore, the
project of European integration is
plagued by similar ethico-political
dilemmas as the modern state, and is
ultimately animated by a similar

desire to either expel or interiorize
difference.
The Oxford Handbook of Deliberative
Democracy André Bächtiger 2018-08-30
Deliberative democracy has been one
of the main games in contemporary
political theory for two decades,
growing enormously in size and
importance in political science and
many other disciplines. The Oxford
Handbook of Deliberative Democracy
takes stock of deliberative democracy
as a research field, in philosophy,
in various research programmes in the
social sciences and law, and in
political practice around the globe.
It provides a concise history of
deliberative ideals in political
thought and discusses their
philosophical origins. The Handbook
locates deliberation in political
systems with different spaces,
publics, and venues, including
parliaments, courts, governance
networks, protests, mini-publics, old
and new media, and everyday talk. It
engages with practical applications,
mapping deliberation as a reform
movement and as a device for conflict
resolution, documenting the practice
and study of deliberative democracy
around the world and in global
governance.
Europe's Experimental Union Brigid
Laffan 2000 The dynamics of European
integration is increasingly topical
as Europe's political leaders grapple
with the nature and purpose of the EU
in the light of major developments.
This book provides an analysis of an
unsettled Europe and the unsettled
nature of scholarly analysis of the
EU.
Rethinking the French New Right Tamir
Bar-On 2013-04-12 This book focuses
on the philosophy, politics and
impact of the 'New Right' which
originated in France and has since
influenced activism, ideology and
policy in a number of European
countries. This book explores the
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idea that revolutionaries do not
necessarily need to come from the
left, nor use arms in order to
overturn liberal democracy. In the
post-World War Two era, the
extremists of the revolutionary right
took three different paths: 1)
parliamentary; 2) extraparliamentary; and 3) metapolitical.
The New Right (nouvelle droite – ND
in France) took the metapolitical
path, but that did not mean it
abandoned its revolutionary desire to
smash liberal democracy throughout
Europe. The book examines four
interpretations of the New Right.
These interpretations include the
following: 1) The New Right as a
fascist or quasi-fascist movement; 2)
The New Right as a challenge to the
traditional right-left dichotomy,
which has structured European
political debates for more than 200
years; 3) The New Right as an
alternative modernist movement, which
rejects liberal and socialist
narratives of modernity; accepts the
technical but not political or
cultural effects of modernity; and
longs for a pan-European political
framework abolishing liberal
multiculturalism and privileging
ethnic dominance of so-called
original Europeans; and 4) The New
Right as a variant of political
religion and conversionary processes.
The book concludes by analysing the
positions, cultural and political
impact, and relationship to democracy
of the New Right. This work will be
of great interest to students and
scholars of racism, fascism,
extremism, European politics, French
politics and contemporary political
theory.
Routledge Handbook of the Arab Spring
Larbi Sadiki 2014-12-17 The selfimmolation of Mohammed Bouazizi in
Tunisia in December 2010 heralded the
arrival of the ‘Arab Spring,’ a
startling, yet not unprecedented, era

of profound social and political
upheaval. The meme of the Arab Spring
is characterised by bottom-up change,
or the lack thereof, and its effects
are still unfurling today. The
Routledge Handbook of the Arab Spring
seeks to provide a departure point
for ongoing discussion of a fluid
phenomenon on a plethora of topics,
including: Contexts and contests of
democratisation The sweep of the Arab
Spring Egypt Women and the Arab
Spring Agents of change and the
technology of protest Impact of the
Arab Spring in the wider Middle East
and further afield Collating a wide
array of viewpoints, specialisms,
biases, and degrees of proximity and
distance from events that shook the
Arab world to its core, the Handbook
is written with the reader in mind,
to provide students, practitioners,
diplomats, policy-makers and lay
readers with contextualization and
knowledge, and to set the stage for
further discussion of the Arab
Spring.
The EU Foreign Policy Analysis C.
Nitoiu 2016-01-18 The book presents a
model of interaction effects between
policymakers and the media which can
shed light on the former's ability to
enhance democratic legitimacy in
foreign policy decision-making. It
shows that the media enhanced the
democratic legitimacy of the EU's
foreign policy in relation to its
climate policy and its approach
towards Russia.
Aid Power and Politics Iliana Olivié
2019-08-19 Aid Power and Politics
delves into the political roots of
aid policy, demonstrating how and why
governments across the world use aid
for global influence, and exploring
the role it plays in present-day
global governance and international
relations. In reconsidering aid as
part of international relations, the
book argues that the interplay
between domestic and international
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development policy works in both
directions, with individual countries
having the capacity to shape global
issues, whilst at the same time,
global agreements and trends, in
turn, shape the political behaviour
of individual countries. Starting
with the background of aid policy and
international relations, the book
goes on to explore the behaviour of
both traditional and emerging donors
(the US, the UK, the Nordic
countries, Japan, Spain, Hungary,
Brazil, and the European Union), and
then finally looks at some big
international agendas which have
influenced donors, from the liberal
consensus on democracy and good
governance, to gender equality and
global health. Aid Power and Politics
will be an important read for
international development students,
researchers, practitioners and policy
makers, and for anyone who has ever
wondered why it is that countries
spend so much money on the well-being
of non-citizens outside their
borders.
A Companion to European Union Law and
International Law Dennis Patterson
2016-05-02 Featuring contributions
from renowned scholars, A Companion
to European Union Law and
International Law presents a
comprehensive and authoritative
collection of essays that addresses
all of the most important topics on
European Union and international law.
Integrates the fields of European
Union law and international law,
revealing both the similarities and
differences Features contributions
from renowned scholars in the fields
of EU law and international law
Covers a broad range of topical
issues, including trade,
institutional decision-making, the
European Court of Justice, democracy,
human rights, criminal law, the EMU,
and many others
Debating Europe in National

Parliaments Frank Wendler 2016-06-27
This book investigates recent public
debates about the European Union (EU)
in national parliaments, which have
become the primary arena for public
debate about the EU. Responding to
claims about a politicization of
European governance, the author
investigates the link between two
dimensions of debate – the discursive
justification and party political
contestation of decision-making in
the EU. Embedded in a comparison
between the legislatures of four
Member States (Austria, France,
Germany, and the United Kingdom), the
main finding of the book is that
generalizable links can be identified
between the use of different
argumentative frames and patterns of
party political polarization. These
insights help to clarify the context
conditions in which patterns of
left/right and government/opposition
politics are replaced by more
atypical forms of polarization. In a
comparative perspective, the author
demonstrates that party political
factors are a more relevant factor
for variation than thematic or
country-specific cultural or
institutional factors. Case studies
include debates on EU Treaty Reform,
the Eurozone crisis, and EU
enlargement.
The Routledge Handbook of Critical
European Studies Didier Bigo
2020-12-22 This handbook
comprehensively defines and shapes
the field of Critical European Union
Studies, sets the research agenda and
highlights emerging areas of study.
Bringing together critical analyses
of European Union politics, policies
and processes with an expert range of
contributors, it overcomes
disciplinary borders and paradigms
and addresses four main thematic
areas pertaining to the study of the
European Union and its policies: Critical approaches to European
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integration; - Critical approaches to
European political economy; Critical approaches to the EU's
internal security; - Critical
approaches to the EU's external
relations and foreign affairs. In
their contributions to this volume,
the authors take a sympathetic yet
critical approach to the European
integration process and the present
structures of the European Union.
Furthermore, the book provides
graduate students and faculty with
ideas for future research activity
and introduces critical analyses
rooted in a broad spectrum of
theoretical perspectives. The
Routledge Handbook of Critical
European Union Studies will be an
essential reference for scholars,
students, researchers and
practitioners interested and working
in the fields of EU politics/studies,
European integration, European
political economy and public policy,
EU foreign policy, EU freedom of
movement and security practices, and
more broadly in international
relations, the wider social sciences
and humanities.
Rethinking European Social Democracy
and Socialism Alan Granadino
2022-03-22 With a combined focus on
social democrats in Northern and
Southern Europe, this book crucially
broadens our understanding of the
transformation of European social
democracy from the mid-1970s to the
early-1990s. In doing so, it revisits
the transformation of this
ideological family at the end of the
Cold War, and before the launch of
Third Way politics, and examines the
dynamics and power relations at play
among European social democratic
parties in a context of nascent
globalisation. The chronological,
methodological and geographical
approaches adopted allow for a more
nuanced narrative of change for
European social democracy than the

hitherto dominant centric
perspective. This book will be of key
interest to scholars and students of
social democracy, the European
Centre-left, political parties,
ideologies and more broadly to
comparative politics and European
politics and history.
Routledge Handbook of the Arab Spring
Larbi Sadiki 2014-12-17 The selfimmolation of Mohammed Bouazizi in
Tunisia in December 2010 heralded the
arrival of the ‘Arab Spring,’ a
startling, yet not unprecedented, era
of profound social and political
upheaval. The meme of the Arab Spring
is characterised by bottom-up change,
or the lack thereof, and its effects
are still unfurling today. The
Routledge Handbook of the Arab Spring
seeks to provide a departure point
for ongoing discussion of a fluid
phenomenon on a plethora of topics,
including: Contexts and contests of
democratisation The sweep of the Arab
Spring Egypt Women and the Arab
Spring Agents of change and the
technology of protest Impact of the
Arab Spring in the wider Middle East
and further afield Collating a wide
array of viewpoints, specialisms,
biases, and degrees of proximity and
distance from events that shook the
Arab world to its core, the Handbook
is written with the reader in mind,
to provide students, practitioners,
diplomats, policy-makers and lay
readers with contextualization and
knowledge, and to set the stage for
further discussion of the Arab
Spring.
The Illusion of Accountability in the
European Union Sverker Gustavsson
2009-09-11 This book examines
accountability in the EU from
different perspectives and considers
whether EU citizens have real
opportunities for holding decisionmakers accountable. This book
critically analyses five arguments
which claim there are sufficient
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means for holding decision-makers to
account in the Union. The main
conclusion is that the current
institutional set-up and practice of
decision-making in the EU is one that
merely creates an illusion of
accountability. Using a strict
framework focusing on the difference
between formal mechanisms and actual
opportunities for accountability,
this highly coherent volume will be
of interest to students and scholars
of European politics, especially
those interested in the democratic
foundations of the European political
system. Chapter 1 of this book is
freely available as a downloadable
Open Access PDF under a Creative
Commons Attribution-Non Commercial-No
Derivatives 3.0 license.
https://s3-us-west-2.amazonaws.com/ta
ndfbis/rtfiles/docs/Open+Access+Chapters/97804
15480994_oachapter1.pdf
Planning Against the Political
Jonathan Metzger 2014-07-11 This book
brings together a number of highly
innovative and thought provoking
contributions from European
researchers in territorial
governance-related fields such as
human geography, planning studies,
sociology, and management studies.
The contributions share the ambition
of highlighting troubling
contemporary tendencies where spatial
planning and territorial governance
can be seen to circumscribe or
subvert ‘due democratic practice’ and
the democratic ethos. The book also
functions as an introduction to some
of the central strands of
contemporary political philosophy,
discussing their relevance for the
wider field of planning studies and
the development of new planning
practices.
Rethinking Liberalism Richard Bellamy
2005-01-15 This book explores

liberalism's past and present
transformations and proposes a
prospective future as a neorepublican democratic liberalism.
Bellamy engages with theorists of
liberalism from J. S. Mill, through
T. H. Green, Guido De Ruggiero, Carl
Schmitt and Joseph Schumpeter, to F.
A. Hayek, John Rawls and Michael
Walzer. He contends that the
pluralism and complexity of modern
societies have undermined
liberalism's communitarian and
ethical assumptions. Studies of the
Poll Tax fiasco in Britain, and of
the constitutional dilemmas posed by
the European Union confirm the
contemporary inadequacies of
traditional conceptions of liberal
democracy. Drawing on Max Weber,
Bellamy advocates a return to a
Machiavellian approach to politics to
resolve the clashes resulting from
competing values within complex
situations. Unlike Weber however, he
concentrates on the republican and
democratic aspects of Machiavelli's
thought. He proposes a republican
strategy whereby the political
dispersal of power constrains any
ideal or interest from dominating
another. Instead, everyone must seek
mutually acceptable compromises. The
essays in Rethinking Liberalism map a
passage from the liberal democratic
norms and forms characteristic of
19th-century nation states, to an
agnostic, democratic liberal politics
suitable for the transnational and
plural societies of the new
millennium.
Rethinking Europe Professor Gerard
Delanty 2005 The book examines major
social transformations in Europe from
the perspective of social theory. It
offers an intriguing alternative to
studies of the EU which emphasise the
replacement of the nation-state by a
supra-national authority.
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